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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

As you may know, later this academic year, the children will be sitting their SATs exams; the results of these will give 
insight as to whether a child is performing at the ‘Expected Standard’. We would like to secure the children’s learning 
of the primary curriculum to the best of our ability in order for them to make a smooth transition and access the Key 
Stage 3 secondary school curriculum.  
 
 

We have a good learning and revision programme in school to help the children prepare for these exams but feel that 
specific materials will aid them further. We have selected some ‘SATs Buster’ books which we will hope to use for 
weekly homework so these will go between school and home. The ’10 Minute Test’ booklets will be for school use. 
These books will help prepare the children for when they sit the formal tests. We will also be ordering some books to 
support children who need books at a different level so each child in the year group will receive a bundle of books. 
 

In total, these books normally retail at £47.50 per child but we are able to buy all 10 books for a discounted rate as a 
school. We are asking for a £21 contribution to cover the cost which will enable us to purchase these. Please do 
speak with Mr Applegate if this will present a difficulty for you and we will do all we can to help. Thank you.  
 
 

Details of these books are below: 
 

      Maths English 

SATs Buster  
- Arithmetic 
- Number, ratio and 

Algebra 
- Geometry, 

Measures & 
Statistics 

10-Minute Tests  
-Mixed practice of Maths, 
Reading & SPaG, 
covering all areas split into 
manageable 10-minute 
tests 

SATs Reading Buster  
- Fiction 
- Non-fiction 
- Poetry 
- plus a general 

English SPaG 
revision book. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Please make the £21 payment online using your child’s usual SCOPAY account. This will be set up available to pay 
from September 17th and we kindly ask for payments to be made by Friday 1st November please.   
 
Many thanks, 
Year 6 Team 
 
 

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/School/books_ks2_SATS_Maths.book_M6SBB23.pageFlip_M6SBB23?p=1&c=M6SBB23

